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Wednesday, 12 July 2023  

Hello NCG Volunteers, 

Our breaktimes each morning are such an integral part of what it means to serve at the 
Gleaners. Our volunteers have worked up quite an appetite and the donations of home baking 
make such a difference. Having said that, our fridge and freezers are bare at the moment and 
so this note is a call-out for more home baking. If you are able to share some of your baking 
with us, I'm certain that it will be well received. Please drop off at the Gleaners any weekday 
morning. Thanks and blessings to you. 
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Here's our trusty fall back plan Lol - not terrible but not home baking either! 

 


